
-----Original Message----- 
From: wclingman@wi.rr.com [mailto:wclingman@wi.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2009 1:26 PM 
To: _CH_CLK 
Subject: Homeward Bound 
 
City of Racine Web Message... 
 
I respectfully request to speck to City Development/Re Development and any other 
Commission that I may need to  about a proposal I have for the use of the property 
known as The  Homeward Bound area.  
I will be bring to that hearing a full proposal 
 
Thank You 
 
Wayne Clingman 
236 Jones St 
Racine WI 
53404 

mailto:wclingman@wi.rr.com

